Facilitating gym attendance of  Muslim women 
Student Council Notes:
 It could be hard for Muslim women to stay fit while adhering to religious princiles towards modesty. Their clothings are usually long and draped which poses hazard when attending the gym. 
Student council further notes:
The majority of devout Muslim women cover their bodies and hair with loose garments and hijabs when they are in the presence of males. This can make it difficult for them to move and make exercising more uncomfortable. In front of other women, women are allowed to expose their arms, legs, and hair up to their knees. 

There are rooms in major campuses that can be used as fitness rooms for women to use as the gym. Classrooms used by Sports Management and Sport Science students are equipped with basic gym equipments, both existing in Blanchardstown and Tallaght respectively. The gym in Grangegorman campus is subdivided into rooms equipped with basic gym equipment, at least one room can be used for this purpose. At least 2 hours per week is to be allocated to be occupied for the purpose of giving Muslim women the option to wear shorter/tighter garments appropriate for physical activities, outside the presence and sight of men.
Student Council Recognises:
That the rooms are to be only accessible to women and covered to prevent males from entereing as well as peek through the rooms. 
Student Council Believes:
 That every student no matter the background, deserves the right to achieve holistic wellness, physically, mentally, and spiritually. 
Student Council Mandates:
 The Welfare and Equality Officer, Blanchardstown CVP, Tallaght CVP, and City CVP to liaise with facilities manager and gym managers to allocate a time/location of at least 2 hours per week wherein Muslim women are given the option to wear shorter/tighter garments appropriate for physical activities, outside the presence and sight of men. All of this to be concluded before the end of school year 2023-2024. Progress shall be overseen by the student union’s president and provide updates every council meeting.
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